Ramirez, Angelica

From: Jacob Asare <jacob@wilsonpa.com>

Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 8:33 AM SRRy
To: Hart, Gregg; Williams, Das; Hartmann, Joan; Nelson, Bob; Lavagnino, Steve; sbcob S
Cc: Megan Gamble; Pedro Carrillo; Kimberly Caceres

Subject: Comment Letter Submission for ExxonMobil Temporary Trucking Permit Hearing 3/8/22
Attachments: Letter head - Copy-signed[1].pdf

Caution: This emall originated from a source pulside of the County of Sants Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors and Clerk of the Board,

I am formally submitting the attached comment letter for the record on behalf of Hertz Remirez, Business Manager of
LIUNA Local 220. His comments are in support of ExxonMobil’s temporary trucking permit set to be heard on March 8,
2022 agenda item#3. Please include his letter for the record.

Respectfully,

Jacob Asare
Account Executive

WILSON PUBLIC AFFAIRS
1718 Capitol Ave
Sacramento, CA 95811

C 916.333.9075
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LOCAL 220
2201 “H" Street
Bakersfield, CA 93301
Phone (661) 322-3460 e Fax (661) 281-1333

March 1, 2022

Re: ExxonMobil — Temporary Trucking Permit to Restart the Santa Ynez Unit
Dear Board of Supervisors:

On behalf of the over 1,500 working men and women of Laborers International Union of North
America (LiUNA) Local 220, I write this letter in strong support of restarting ExxonMobil’s
Santa Ynez Unit (SYU). [ urge the Board to approve the temporary trucking permit that will
enable them to get SYU operations restarted after nearly seven years of being shut in.

As an entity that represents working-class individuals, it is our utmost priority to ensure that our
members have the best opportunities possible. Restarting SYU will increase contractor work at
the facility and will inject more revenues into our local economy. Additionally, the average
salary for jobs created by the SYU Project is 27% higher than the rest of Santa Barbara County.
Not only will restarting SYU provide high-quality jobs for our community, but it will also
rejuvenate local tax revenues in addition to providing a better environmental alternative. Oil
produced here will stay here, displacing oil imported from ocean tankers coming from countries
overseas.

On behalf of our working brothers and sisters, we strongly urge you to approve the temporary
trucking permit to restart ExxonMobil’s SYU facility until a pipeline becomes available.

Sincerely,
Hertz' Remirez

Business Manager, LIUNA Local 220




